
 
INVITATION 

 
We are delighted to invite you to the welcoming ceremony of the first-year students 
of the School of Medicine of the Faculty of Health Sciences for the 2021-22 academic 
year. The reception will take place on Friday, October 15,2021 from 13:00 to 
14:00pm at the auditorium A (Secretariat building). 
The students will be welcomed by the Head of the School of Medicine Professor 
Kyriakos Anastasiadis, The Deputy Head, Professor Stefanos Triaridis, and the Head 
of the Secretariat Theodora Gazopoulou-Tsouflidou. 
The event will be greeted by: 
 
-The Vice Rector for Academic Affairs of the Aristotle University of Thessaloniki, 
Professor Dimitrios Kovaios. 
 
-The Dean of the School of Health Sciences, Professor Theodoros Dardavesis. 
 
Subsequently, a presentation of the operation of the School of Medicine for the 
academic year 2021-2022 will take place by: 
 

- Professor Antonios Goulas, on behalf of the Internal Evaluation Team 

- Professor Ioannis Tsinopoulos, on behalf of the Undergraduate Program 

of Study Committee. 

- Professor Nikolaos Foroglou, on behalf of the Committee of the English-

speaking Undergraduate Program. 

A briefing by the representatives will follow: 
- Mr. Paris Nasikas, on behalf of the Scientific Society of Medical Students 

of Greece. 

- Mr. Isidoro Keramanidis, on behalf of Hellenic Medical students’ 

International Committee. ( HeIMSIC). 
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